
WINTER LIGHTNING PREMIERSHIP 

Friday 19/05/2023 

Grades 3-6 (selected students) 
Tuesday 09/05/2023 

 

To Parents/Carers, 

Teesdale Primary School is a member of the Flinders District, which is made up of schools in our region 

who organise sporting events throughout the year.  

DATE:  Friday 19th May 
TIME: The bus will be leaving Teesdale Primary at 9:30am and will be returning by usual school 

pick up time. 
VENUE: Bannockburn P-12 College 
COST:  The cost of the excursion for the bus is $10.00 (non-refundable) 
 

Payment is required by Wednesday 17th May 2023.  

Please pay by BPay with your unique biller details.   

An invoice will be emailed to you in a separate email.   

Permission to participate: Login to the Sentral App and grant electronic permission for your child to 

attend.   

 

FOOD:  Students will need to bring their lunch and snacks with them and a drink bottle full of water. 

 

UNIFORM: Students must be in full school uniform appropriate to the weather on the day (no jeans, 

multi-coloured pants, coloured leggings, etc.)  A raincoat may be needed if wet weather is predicted. 

Please refer to the School’s Student Dress Code Policy for further information. This can be found on the 

School’s website. 

 

In addition, students may bring extra clothing relative to their chosen sport. Students who have football 

boots will be required to wear their runners to school and bring their football boots with them to change into. 

Soccer 
 

Netball 
 

Football 
 

● Teesdale T-Shirt 
● Blue Shorts 
● Runners or soccer/ football 

boots 
(If they have their own shin 
pads then they may bring 
these, however the school 
has a set, which will be 
available for use.) 

● Teesdale T-Shirt 
● Blue shorts or netball skirt 

(The skirt is not compulsory- 
shorts are fine.) 

● Runners  
 

● Teesdale T-Shirt  
NOT FOOTY JUMPERS 

● Blue shorts 
● Runners or football boots 
● Mouth guards are highly 

recommended 
 

 

In accordance with Teesdale Primary School’s Code of Conduct, students who are not displaying appropriate 

behaviours at school will not be able to attend this excursion. 

Please feel free to discuss any financial arrangements or difficulties with Mr Sam Irwin. 

 

Regards, 

Laura Clancy 

Teesdale Primary School Sports Co-Ordinator 


